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Hi Dan,  
My name is Pat Gallarelli, I live on Seaforth Rd directly 
adjacent to the OWASA property planned for the WIP 
project.  I have met with the WIP folks (Jeff Adkins, Inga 
Kennedy) and gave input at the last commissioners meeting 
concerning the site and plant, but no one is talking about the 
water main design and routing which is potentially more 
impactful. 
So I would like to go on record asking that the zoning change 
not be permitted until there is more information provided 
concerning the design and potential impact of the required 
water mains to Chatham Co and Durham.  The right of way in 
front of my property is 75ft, all of the materials provided by 
WIP I've seen shows it to be 100ft.   This needs to be 
resolved before WIP is permitted to run a huge pipe down 
Seaforth Rd across my property.   I'd also like to see how 
they plan to run the pipe along the steep grades on the side 
of Seaforth Rd that run down to Jordan Lake feeder 
creeks.   Water towers, Access portals and boosting stations 
will probably be needed.   Where will these be? 
Anyway if you could add this to the discussion I would 
appreciate it.  Not sure I need to speak again, but I do plan to 
be at the Feb 6 meeting.   Please let me know you got my 
note. 
Thanks Much,  
Pat Gallarelli 984-214-9703 
 


